Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are beginning our homework on 13th September 2021. Each week we will have core tasks related to current learning which we would like the children to do - 2 Literacy and English tasks and 2 Numeracy and Maths tasks for your children. There will also be some additional tasks posted on a monthly basis accessing various curricular areas. 
Reading books will also be issued in a phased basis from this point. When reading books come home, they also need to be returned each day as work will
This homework will be inside Microsoft teams – the same areas we accessed last session during lockdown.  I have copied instructions on how to access this, if it is new to you, on the reverse of this letter.
Here is your child’s Glow username and password:
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If you wish to share any of your home learning with the teacher please email enquiries-at-chryston-pri.@northlan.org.uk or you can tweet us @ChrystonPrimary. 
Inside the teams on 23rd September there will also be a short narrated Powerpoint which will replace our usual Meet the Teacher event.

Thank you

Linda Mcintyre
Acting Depute Headteacher
